
The Hiring of New Auditors I at the FSM Public 
Auditors Office

On March 17, 2025, in Palikir, Pohnpei, the Office of the National Public Office staff met 
and gave a warm welcome to its newest employees, Mr. Markenney Alfons and Tisha 
S. Max as Auditors I in the Audit division.

Markenney’s Alfons Credentials
Mr. Alfons attended the University of Guam and graduated in 2022 with a bachelor’s 
degree in criminal justice. He further pursed his graduate degree and recently 
graduated with a master’s degree in public administration.
Before joining the FSM Public Auditors Office, Mr. Alfons was an intern with the Guam 
Police Department between August and December 2024.

Tisha’s Semens Max Credentials
Ms. Max attended the College of 
Micronesia (COM) where she completed 
her Associate of Science Degree in 
Business Administration in May of 2016 
and received her 3rd Year Certificate in 
General Business in December 2017. Ms. 
Max then further pursued and attained 
her bachelor’s degree in business 
administration in 2023 from COM.
Prior work experience for Ms. Max includes 
being a customer service rep and officer 
for Bank of FSM between 2017 and 2021 
before joining the FSM 
Telecommunications Corporation in 2021 
as a Property Control Office Accountant 
until she was hired by FSM OPA.
The Public Auditor and staff are happy to 
have Mr. Alfons and Ms. Max as new 
members of the ONPA family and we trust 
that their journey will be enjoyable.

Congratulations!... and welcome aboard 
to both of you!


